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Summer Maintenance:  Summer maintenance projects are nearing completion and we continue with the 
general cleaning of the school building.  Thank you to Joe, Martha, and Storm for an outstanding job! 
 
Navigating Change:  We continue to prepare for protocols and measures to comply with the Navigating 
Change guidelines and keep students, staff, parents and community members safe.  Sanitizer and sanitizer 
refills continues to arrive.  Thermometers for temperature checks have arrived and are in the office.  
Additional masks, sanitizer stations and other PPE have been ordered.  All adults and students in grades 5-
12 are required to wear masks inside the school building and practice social distancing.  Teachers are 
working to plan for the set-up of classrooms and content delivery.  Our Building Leadership Team 
continues to meet to address operational concerns as we prepare for students in the building.  
 
Graduation:  Graduation was held on July 26 at 12:30.  The event was a success, and our graduates, 
families and guests appreciated the ceremony.  

 
HCC Western Center:  We will have six students attending the HCC Western Center in Baileyville this year.  
Classes begin on Monday, August 24, 2020. 
 
Enrollment:  Online enrollment is currently open and the in-person enrollment date for WAC is 
Wednesday, August 5, 2020, from 7:00-7:00.   
 
Athletics/Activities:  Fall practices will begin Monday, August 17, 2020.  Participating students must have 
a KSHSAA physical form, concussion form, and Student-Athlete Pre-Participation COVID-19 Questionnaire 
on file with the school prior to participation. 
 
First Day of School/Classes:  The first day of school is Tuesday, August 25, 2020.  The Building Leadership 
Team is working on plans in which grade level students will receive information that includes:  Teacher 
and Staff introductions, PBS expectations, COVID-19 protocols and training, iPads with technology support 
and guidance, handbook information, and other pertinent school information.  Students will also attend 
classes and meet their teachers. 
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